
Harnett County Emergency Services
  Office of the Fire Marshal 

PO Box 370 
Lillington, NC  27546 

(910) – 893 – 7580 

 
 
Date:      Time: 
 
 
Occupancy:   
 
 
 
 

FINAL INSPECTION 
 
 On the above date and time, a Final Inspection of your facility revealed no violations of 
the N.C. State Fire Prevention Code.  At this time, a Certificate of Occupancy will need to be 
obtained from the Building Inspector before taking occupancy of the building.  No further 
inspections will be required until your next scheduled periodic fire prevention inspection. 
 
 
Notes: 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Inspector 
 
 

 
 
 

September 27, 2018 1:00pm

Competitive Cycles

Place Exit Sign at front door (will follow up on routine inspection)

D. Banks Wallace

81 Hollies Pines Rd.
Broadway, NC 27505


